The Whistle January 2024

Happy News Years! | hope you had an enjoyable holiday season!

Basketball Regular Season

As the season keeps rolling along make sure that you keep yourself safe and healthy during this
time. This is usually the time of the year when injuries can creep up as there are a lot of games
in the month of January.

Tournamen m

Keep an eye out for tournament games as they should be coming out really soon. Make sure
you update your blocks soon in DragonFly for tournament time as well too.

HOF Committee

The HOF committee has been meeting regularly. If you would like to nominate someone for this
year's BAOA HOF induction at the annual banquet you can find the form on the web site.
Here is the direct link to the website. https://www. reaofficials.com/hall-of-fam

Annual Banquet

There still is not an exact date for the banquet. As mentioned last month, currently there are
negotiations happening now with the venue. It will most likely be near the beginning of April,
possibly being at the Sandusky Yacht Club again. A separate email will be sent out as soon as
the details are finalized.

Advertisin niti
There will be some advertising opportunities coming soon for members to advertise their
businesses on the association website, promotion on social media pages, sponsoring the

monthly Newsletter ect.. Look for information surrounding this in Februrary’s newsletter.

Questions, Concerns, Ideas

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with questions, concerns and ideas in regards to the
association

Best Regards,

Ryan Bowers
Secretary of the Bay Area Officials Association


https://www.bayareaofficials.com/hall-of-fame




